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TDM Partners-Forum 

CommuteInfo would like to thank everyone who 
participated in our TDM Partners-Forum that 
occurred on August 11th. If you'd like to receive a copy 
of the notes we compiled from the meeting, please 
don't hesitate to reach out. Our next meeting is 
tentatively scheduled to take place on November 3rd 
at 10am. Keep your eye out for the invitation in the 
coming month!  
 
Download our TDM Action Plan below: 
https://www.spcregion.org/wp-
content/uploads/2020/03/SPC_TDM_Strategic_A
ction_Plan_FINAL.pdf    

 

Agile Mile Launch 

We are pleased to share that 
the Agile Mile platform now 
provides CommuteInfo with 
its TDM and ride-sharing 
software. This partnership will 
expand the capabilities of what 
our program can achieve and 
assist us in taking the next 
steps into the future of 
commuting. Check it out:  
https://commuteinfo.agile
mile.com/ or download the 
app (iOS or Android) 
 
Congratulations to the winners 
of our $50 gift card drawing, 
Angelica Lightner and Alpana 
Singla! 

 

Join us in celebrating TDM Week from September 19-23! 
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During TDM Week, ACT members will be hosting regional in-person events, promoting 
TDM through social media, and educating policy makers and the public about the 

benefits of TDM within their communities. You can follow TDM Week on social media 
using #TDMWeek 

 

Operating a customer-focused full service commuting options resource center, running the 
region's vanpool and carpool programs, and facilitating the forum for coordinating regional 

ridesharing efforts--SPC's CommuteInfo Program is the regional one stop shop for 
ridesharing services. 

 
See what's happening on our social sites: 

     

 
The Southwestern Pennsylvania Commission (SPC) hereby gives public notice that it is the policy of the Commission to assure full 

compliance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, the Civil Rights Restoration Act of 1987, Executive Order 12898 on 
Environmental Justice, and related statutes and regulations in all programs and activities. Title VI and other related statutes require 

that no person in the United States of America shall, on the grounds of race, color, sex, national origin, age, or disability, be 
excluded from the participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise subjected to discrimination under any program or 
activity for which SPC receives federal financial assistance. Any person who believes they have been aggrieved by an unlawful 

discriminatory practice by SPC under Title VI has a right to file a formal complaint with the Commission. Any such complaint must 
be in writing and filed with SPCâ€™s Title VI Coordinator within one hundred eighty (180) days following the date of the alleged 
discriminatory occurrence. For more information, or to obtain a Title VI Discrimination Complaint Form, please see our website 

at: www.commuteInfo.org or call 412-391-5590. 
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